
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 
City of Leon Valley Cleaning and Televising Sewer Mains 
 
 

Leon Valley, May 14, 2024 — The Public Works Department of the City of Leon Valley is 

pleased to announce a significant infrastructure improvement initiative aimed at enhancing 

the efficiency and longevity of the city's sewer system. The department has partnered with 

Cleanview Resources, LLC to undertake the comprehensive cleaning and televising of 

approximately 35 miles of sewer mains across the city. 

 

Scheduled to commence on Wednesday, May 15, 2024, the project will kick off in the Old 

Mill neighborhood. Cleanview Resources crews will begin work on Timberhill, spanning 

from Huebner to the City Limits. Employing state-of-the-art equipment and techniques, the 

team will utilize pressurized water through a sewer jet head and hose to dislodge any loose 

debris such as wipes, asphalt, sediment, and grease. Subsequently, a large vac truck will be 

deployed to remove the debris from the sewer main, ensuring proper disposal in a licensed 

landfill. Following the cleaning process, a sophisticated camera system will be employed to 

televise the sewer main, meticulously documenting its condition. This valuable information 

will be instrumental in assessing the current state of the infrastructure and prioritizing any 

necessary repairs or maintenance activities. 

 

As this important project unfolds, the City of Leon Valley urges residents and motorists to 

exercise caution and patience. During the period when crews are actively working in the 

neighborhood, it is advised to be vigilant while driving around equipment and to be aware 

that manholes may be temporarily opened. Cleanview Resources staff will be diligently 

monitoring these areas to ensure safety and efficiency. 

 

In addition, as a precautionary measure during the duration of the project in your 

neighborhood, residents are encouraged to close toilet lids and sink and tub drains. This 

simple step can help prevent any potential issues during the cleaning and televising process. 

 

The City of Leon Valley extends its sincere appreciation to residents for their cooperation 

and patience throughout the duration of this essential project. By investing in the 

maintenance and enhancement of our sewer infrastructure, we are collectively contributing 

to the long-term sustainability and resilience of our community for generations to come. 

 

Thank you in advance for your patience, as this important project helps us maintain our 

sewer infrastructure for many years to come.  
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